
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our ref: SS/JLA 
 
February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  QEHS Options Evening 
 
We will be hosting our Year 9 Options Evening for parents and pupils Thursday 6th March 2025 
onsite at school. 
 
Please arrive promptly from 5.30pm for the presentation in the Main Hall at 5.45pm to outline 
the options process.  Following that you will be able to visit subjects between 6-7pm to ask 
staff questions about the courses, gather information, speak to pupils studying those courses 
and meet with SLT should you need to. 
 
Pupils will not be making any choices on the night so please do not worry if you are not able 
to attend, however, we would recommend attending if you are able so that you can best 
understand the process. 
 
Any materials issued at the Options Evening will be available digitally on the school website, 
school app (MCAS) and emailed home. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you on the 6th March 2025. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr. S. Seneque 
Head of School  
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